
Householder Planning Application


43 Reddicliff Close, Plymouth, PL9 9QJ


Mr & Mrs Borscho - January 2024


Planning permission was granted in May 2020 to provide an additional storey 
and a single storey rear extension. Due to Covid restrictions it was not possible 
to undertake the works and the permission has now lapsed. The details of the 
proposal are exactly the same and are submitted with this application. 


The previous conditions are still applicable to this scheme and ensure 
compliance with the same development plan considerations.



